
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Note 
Welcome to the Spring Edition of Wyndham News! We have been enjoying the 
beautiful days and during our lunch breaks we have laid out the picnic rugs around 
the gardens and many students have enjoyed reading a good book in the sunshine.  

It was lovely to see so many families at today’s book week celebrations, it is an event 
that the whole school looks forward to each year. A special thank you to guest 
author and illustrator Toni Carey! 

Jobe the Beatbox man was a huge hit with all the of the students and teachers! Jobe 
had everyone up on their feet dancing and creating music. We have many talented 
beat box stars in our school community! 

Goodluck to Emma Umback tomorrow at the Regional Athletics Carnival at the AIS in 
Canberra. She has been dedicated to her preparation in the lead up to the event and 
we hope she enjoys the wonderful experience! 

During Weeks 8 and 9 students in Years 6 will be completing Check In Assessments in 
reading, numeracy and writing. They have all been dedicated to achieving their 
learning goals this year and these assessments will assist teachers in identifying areas 
for continued growth. 

Warmest Regards, 
Mrs Jo Collins 
 

Upcoming dates 

Week 7 Fri 2 Sept Gymnastics for sport begins 
Regional Athletics Canberra – Good Luck Emma! 

Week 9 Tue 13 Sept 
Wed - Thu 

K-2 Excursion ‘History – Past in the Present’ 
Parent Teacher Interviews 

Week 10 Fri 23 Sept End of term Assembly. 
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Book Week and Book Fair activities.  

 
 

 

Upcoming Events 
 

P and C 
It was so wonderful to enjoy a morning tea 
with so many of our parents this morning. 
We look forward to enjoying another cuppa 
with you all soon. 
 
K-2 Excursion to Scotts Bay, Bournda. 
We still have many outstanding permission 
notes to be returned. If you are having 
trouble negotiating transport, please let us 
know. A reminder to also let us know if a 
booster seat is required. 
   
Stage 3 Excursion to Canberra 
We have just received some exciting details 
about the Year 5 & 6 Excursion to Canberra. 
Expressions of interest notes will come 
home tomorrow afternoon.  

 

 

 

 

 

Wellbeing – Weekly Focus 
 

“Grow your ‘Sifting Sooting’ by listening 
carefully to others.” 

 
Parent Teacher Interviews.  
We hope all parents and carers can book 
time to catch-up with your class teacher on 
Wednesday 14th or Thursday 15th 
September. Notes will come home soon 
where you can request your day and time. 
Preference of times will be given to families 
with more than one child.  
 
Assembly 
An end of term assembly will be held on the 
morning of Friday 23rd September, the last 
day of term. Parent and carers are most 
welcome! 
 

Sport 
Good luck to Emma at Regional Athletics 
tomorrow! 
 
Gymnastics Program 
Tomorrow we also begin our Gymnastics 
program, the activity continues each Friday 
for the last four weeks of term. The last day 
of term we will travel by bus to the Pambula 
Gym to experience all their fabulous 
gymnastics equipment.  
  
 
 

 


